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Dear Parents,
I am delighted to inform you that our Year 5 children have been invited to attend a “WOW’ day at
Blacon High School (please see attached letter from Mr D Sabri ~ Deputy Headteacher).

This is an exciting free of charge trip that all children will attend along with teaching staff from
Saughall to give our Year 5 pupils the opportunity to try out different activites and subjects and to
experience what life is like in a High School.

The children are required to wear their Saughall uniform but have been asked to wear trainers and
shorts/trousers where possible. If pupils are to wear a skirt then please could they wear a pair of

shorts underneath.

The children will be provided with a snack and funch before returning to school. If your child has
any allergys, please could you inform the school on the permission slip below.

Please sign and return the attached permission slip at your earliest convenience.
Regards,

G.Cook
Deputy Headteacher.
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Blacon High Scheol WOW Day:

I give permission for my child ............co o to attend the WOW Day at
Blaocn High School on Friday 27" June.
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